‘V BOO SQAUD

PRESENTS THE 2023

THANKSGIVING
FOOD DRIVE

* ONLINE & CHECK DONATIONS WILL BE ACCEPTED UNTIL NOVEMBER 6
* FOOD DONATIONS WILL BE ACCEPTED UNTIL NOVEMBER 13

The Boo Squad is once again asking for your help!
YOU CAN DONATE ONE OF 2 WAYS:

DONATE $100 TO FEED A FAMILY

Donate ALL of the items below + PLUS $25 cash donation for the cost of a turkey.
This provides one family a full Thanksgiving meal.

Cash or check accepted. Checks can be made out to “The Spano Foundation” in the memo please enter The Boo Squad

FAMILIES FED [NEARM

Boo Squad Food Drive 10
FEEDOMETER 35

680 FAMILIES .,
TO DATE 213

145

REQUESTED ITEMS NEEDED PER FAMILY:

1.Green Beans - 4 cans 11. Cream of Mushroom Soup - 2 cans
2.Frech Fried Onions - 1container 12.Canned Corn - 2 cans
3.Cranberry Sauce - 2 cans 13. Canned Sweet Potatoes - 2 cans
4.Mashed Potato Mix - 2 boxes 14. Coffee -1 canister

5.Mac & Cheese - 2 boxes 15.Tea-1box

6. Stuffing Mix - 2 containers 16. Kool Aid Mix - 1 container

7.Rice - 2boxes 17.Napkins - 1Pack 24

8. Graham Cracker Shell Pie Crust - 2 18. Plastic ware - for 8 place settings

9. Apple or Pumpkin Pie Filling-2cans  19.+$25 donation for 1turkey

10.Gravy -2 canned or mix Please consider helping & thank you!

For additional information or to donate The Boo Squad is a volunteer group for kids ages 7+. The goal of this group is to teach
contact Heather Medvec @ 330-301-8761 our children about Teamwork, Volunteerism, and Compassion.




